
���� Road Work Alert: Chip & Fog Sealing Begins Aug. 29 

Beginning Friday, August 29th, the City of Deephaven Public Works Department will be 
performing chip and fog sealing on the following roads: 

• Excelsior Blvd 
• Vine Hill Road 
• Rosedale Ave 
• Highcrest Drive 
• Old Kent Road 
• Saint James Gate 
• Amesbury Rd 
• Carsonwood Ave 
• Harper Lane 

Chips will be swept away on September 3rd, followed by the application of fog seal. All work is 
weather permitting. 

Please be patient and drive with care when traveling in these areas, and watch for crews and 
equipment. 

We appreciate your cooperation as we work to maintain and improve our city streets. 

If you questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to the Public Works Supervisor Jeff Kask at 
952- 767-6661 

 


